
Dear [Patient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder for your upcoming prenatal nutrition check-up scheduled on [Date] at 

[Time]. 

During this appointment, we will discuss your nutritional needs and any questions you may have 

regarding your diet during pregnancy. 

Please feel free to bring any relevant information or concerns you would like to address. 

If you have any questions or need to reschedule, please contact our office at [Phone Number]. 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Clinic/Organization] 


